
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YOM KIPPUR CHILDREN’S SERVICE & YIZKOR SERVICE THIS YEAR 
 

It is has been Temple Israel’s honor and pleasure to invite the 
community to attend these services every year. 
 
Unfortunately, due to the current COVID precautions, we cannot open 
our doors to everyone this year.  In person attendance is restricted to 
Congregants and ticket holders.  However, we are making the 
streaming links available for these services to everyone: 
 
For the Childrens service at 1:30 PM 9/16/21: 
                 https://tinyurl.com/5e9dsajp 
 
For Yizkor at 5:30 PM 9/16/21: 
                https://tinyurl.com/8tatyada 
 
If you wish to purchase the streaming links for all High Holy Day 
services, please call the Temple office at (718) 727-2231 or e-mail 
tmplisrael@aol.com 
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